CUMBERLAND COUNTY
ArLcoHoLiC BEVERAGE CONTROL BOARD
1705 OWEN DRIVE » P.O. BOX 64957

FAYETTEVILLE, N.C.
28306

Date: December 23, 2024

Thank you for everyone that entered the Pappy Van Winkle / BTAC Lottery. All winners were notified
over the weekend and have started purchasing their bottles today. Our next Allocated Lottery will
hopefully be in February and we anticipate the following items being available. Check our website for
the Lottery start date and the actual items availabie at that time.

e FElmerTlLee

s Stagglr,

e EH Taylor Smail Batch

EH Taylor Straight Rye
Blanton’s Gold

Old Fitzgerald BIB Decanter
EH Taylor Barrel Proof
Parker’s Heritage

Note: Some items that have been listed by the state as Allocated in the past, are now being listed as
Limited. Limited is a new classification for items that are extremely hard to find but may be in too short
of supply to have an Allocated status. These type items will be randomly placed in our stores during
2025 and may not have a purchase limit on them. That will depend on each item. Some will have a
purchase limit, while some will not. This may include Wellers, Michter’s, Four Roses Small Batch and
Russel Reserve................. to name a few.

We should continue to have Buffalo Trace, Eagle Rare, and regular Blanton’s each month. However,
those items when randomly placed in the stores normally sell out very quickly.

If you have questions or comments email us at info@cumberlandabc.com



